

Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191
F: 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett – NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

23rd April 2021

Dear parent/guardian,

We would like to remind parents of the procedures for home testing of students for Covid 19.

Covid 19 Home testing

It is imperative that students continue to test for Covid 19 twice a week at home:

- Testing should be done at home twice weekly, 3-5 days apart every Sunday and Wednesday evening using the home test kits provided.
- Report results online as positive, negative or void. This information is critical in helping
 us to understand the prevalence of the virus across the country. By taking a test, you
 are obliged to report ALL results to both the NHS and the school. Please use the
 following links to report ALL results:

To report to school click link below:

Home testing lateral flow test results for students at Shenley Academy

To report to the NHS:

https://www.gov.uk/report-covid19-result

Please rest assured that we are taking every precaution here at the academy to ensure the safety and wellbeing of our students and staff, including regular and focussed cleaning of the academy, social distancing and ensuring good hand and respiratory hygiene.

Parents and carers are reminded that if you or your child show any symptoms of the virus you should arrange a PCR Covid 19 test as soon as possible. To access testing, you can use the online booking service at www.gov.uk/get-coronavirus-test or call 119.

Please click here for the NHS' guide to COVID-19 symptoms.

























Shenley Academy & Sixth Form, Shenley Lane, Birmingham, B29 4HE

T: 0121 464 5191 **F:** 0121 464 3711

E: shenley.enquiry@E-ACT.org.uk
W: www.shenleyacademy.E-ACT.org.uk

Headteacher: Dr. J Bartlett – NPQH, PGCE, D.Phil, M.Chem Specialisms: Mathematics

Face coverings and hand hygiene

We would like to remind all parents that students are expected to wear face coverings in all indoor areas where 2 metre distancing cannot be maintained, and this includes classrooms. It is essential that all students come to school with their own face covering and that they also bring a spare; where we advise this is kept in their school bag in a sealed plastic bag.

Students who are exempt from wearing a face mask will be provided with a pass, which they will be expected to carry with them at all times.

Kind regards,

JBalletto

Dr Jayne Bartlett Head Teacher





















